

Gerrish Township Treasurer

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 ~ FAX (989) 821-8627 Email: treasurer@gerrishtownship.org

Treasurer Tulgetske Report July 14, 2020

June 10th, I attended an MTA Webinar

June 17th, I attended a special budget meeting for the Fire/EMS and Police Dept.

June 22^{nd,} I met our First Data representative to set up the new Clover System cash register/CC system that I ordered for the Marina.

June 30^{th,} I had a phone conference with Bakertilly & Miller Canfield regarding the refinancing of the Gerrish Township Marina bonds to lower the interest rate.

July 2nd, I attended the monthly work session

July 13th Supervisor Udy and I interviewed 2 candidates for the Assessor's position.

July 13th, I attended a special meeting

July 14th I attended an Election Commission meeting

The 2020 Summer tax bills were mailed out on June 29th. I have been working with Lori from the Marina tweeking the Clover System. I have been busy with residents calling regarding tax questions, collecting tax payments, Accounts Payable, Payroll, Receipts and balancing the Marina's daily cash sheets.

Announcements: